
. _________________________________ . _________________________________________ ;_____________________ ._____________________________________________________________________

November 26th, 1925.

Edward Beck, Esq 
Canadian Pulp & Paper Association, 
Drummond Building,
Montreal »

• *

My dear Mr. Beck:-
Thank you very much for your 

letter of yesterday to which was attached a cheque 
for #3,750, covering one-half of yearly contribution 
made by the Canadian Pulp & Paper Association 
towards the establishment of a Chair of Cellulose 
and Industrial Chemistry at McGill.

Dr. HlbberVs appointment dates 
from November 1st and he is now superintending the 
installation of equipment in his Laboratory, 
confident of good results in this Department.

Yours faithfully,

I am

Principal•


